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I 54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811

W AT E R C 0 M PA N Y, I N c TEL: 603.362A299 FAX: :03362.4936

October 5, 2011

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
NH PUC
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: HAWC Petition for Authority to Borrow Long Term Debt for Water Service Line
Replacements

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please find enclosed the Company’s original Petition as referenced above along
with six (6) copies and one computer disk of same.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at your
convenience. Thank you for your consideration in this regard.

V ry~ru1y you~, /

Robert C. Levine, Esq.
General Counsel
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